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Welcome to our nursery newsletter for January 2018. We hope you all 
had a very Merry Christmas, a wonderful New year and everyone 

enjoyed the break.  
We have had a jam-packed couple of months full of all kinds of fun and laughter. 

We hope you enjoy reading all about our nursery adventures…. 

 

When Santa came to town… 

Wow, what can I say?! We all had a fantastic time at our annual 
Christmas fayre on Saturday 8th December! There were sock snowmen 
and festive sensory bottles to be made, along with melted snowman 
biscuits too! Magical reindeer food and Christmas scented playdough 
were a huge hit, and everyone got in the festive spirit with the festive 
face painting and glitter tattoos. The yummy yuletide refreshments 
were hugely popular, including mince pies, ginger bread and mulled 
apple juice. Who could forget the visit from the big man himself, Father 
Christmas in his gingerbread grotto! It was such a lovely morning, and 
we would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who came along to 
join in the fun. 

 

 



 

Throughout November and December, we did lots of funding raising for a number of wonderful 
causes. 

I am very happy to reveal that with the help of your generous donations, we have raised the 
following amounts; 

Children in Need; £111.80 

Save the children Christmas Jumper Day - £55 

Cancer Research and Guide dogs for the Blind - together we raised a combined total of £30 which 
will be split equally between these worthy causes.  

We would all like to say a huge thank you for your generous contributions to these amazing 
charities. 

 

Dates for your diary 2018 

 

Event Date 
Easter egg hunt  Saturday 24th March 2018 
World Book Day  Thursday 1st March 2018 
Parents evenings  TBC 
Graduation Party Saturday 4th August 2018 
Annual Pumpkin week  Week commencing 29th October 2018 
Parents evenings TBC 
Christmas fayre  Saturday 8th December 2018 



New Year, new rooms…. 
With the New Year upon us, we 
are pleased to confirm that we 
are putting some very positive 
staff changes into place.  

Kelly who currently works in the 
Preschool room has expressed a 
huge interest in returning to her 
roots and working with the 
babies. In the same vain Chloe 

has shared her enthusiasm about working with the toddlers again. 
Kelly and Chloe love working with all three age groups, but their 
knowledge and experience means they will both bring a wealth of 
expertise to their new rooms. Chloe will be working alongside 
Laura, Sarah, Gina and Amy in the toddler room, and with the 
term starting again after Christmas it felt like the perfect time to 
make the move.  

Some of you may also have heard that Jordan has moved on from 
Redhill day nursery. With this in mind, we are very excited to say 

that Becky is returning to Redhill to work with Emma, Amanda and Stephanie in the Preschool 
room. Becky has been gaining experience at our sister nursery in Ringwood to compliment her 
foundation degree training, but her and her partner have bought a house locally and she feels 
that her roots are with us at Redhill. Becky will be back with us from week commencing Monday 
19th February, and Kelly will support the staff in the preschool room until Becky returns.  

 

Don’t forget to like us on Facebook to keep up to date with all our 
activities and events!  https://www.facebook.com/pages/Redhil-
DayNursery      
 

That’s all for now,   
Maree, Lisa and the Redhill Day Nursery Team.   

  
 


